
Date: October 17, 2012

To: Brenda Aguilar, OIRA Review Team

From: Office of Planning, Research and Evaluation; ACF

RE: Nonsubstantive Change

This nonsubstantive change is to submit modification to contract language OPRE will seek in order to 

strengthen requirements to protect the privacy of study participants. The Supplementary document 

submitted with this cover letter includes information requested from OIRA regarding the AFI process for 

updating contact information and the planned language we seek to modify in the contract.


